
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
7 September 2017                   RM/JB 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
In order to support your son/daughter’s studies in Mathematics at A Level, he/she will 
be issued with a range of textbooks for this academic year. However, due to the high 
volume of textbooks that remain unreturned from previous years we must ask for a 
deposit of £20 per student. These textbooks should be brought to every lesson as they 
will provide a useful resource when completing class work and preparing for the 
examinations. At the end of the academic year they should be returned to the LRC in 
an acceptable condition, at which time the initial deposit will be returned.  
 
The textbooks covered by the deposit are as follows: 
 
Year 12 
Pure Mathematics Year 1 
Statistics and Mechanics Year 1 
 
Year 13 
Pure Mathematics Year 2 
Statistics and Mechanics Year 2 
 
I would be grateful if you could complete the slip below and return it to the Finance 
Office by Friday 15 September. If you have any further questions regarding the above, 
please do not hesitate to contact me at school. 
 
Yours faithfully 

 
Mrs R Mahoney 
Head of Mathematics 
…………………………………………………………………………………..……………… 
Please return to the Finance Office, Carre’s Grammar School by Friday 15 
September 
 
Name of student: ______________________________       Form: ________ 
 
I agree that my deposit of £20 will be used to replace any lost or damaged textbooks 
issued to my son/daughter, and will only be returned to me at the end of the academic 
year once all textbooks have been returned in an acceptable condition. 
 
Signed: ________________________________            Date: ___________ 


